
September 5, 2024 

 

PASTORS AND WIVES APPRECIATION 
DURING THE 110TH GATHERING 

OF BALDWIN BAPTISTS 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 21 

6-8 P.M. (DOORS OPEN 5:30 P.M. ) 
 

     We look forward to honoring our pastors and their 
wives at the next gathering of Baldwin Baptists. We 

look forward to honoring you for your Godly service.  
We look forward to praying for you and your family.  

We look forward to sharing a gift of gratitude with you.  
Thank you for all you do in service for Christ.  

You are much appreciated. 
 

Please remember to elect your messengers for the  
Annual Gathering. Each church may have at least  

two messengers. To determing the number of  
messengers you may have from your church, please 

contact the associational office. 
 

Rick Ellison  
Director of Missions 

 

PEWS AVAILABLE 
Stockton Baptist Church    

has 16 long pews available for a church to have.          
They are about 60 years old and have green upholstery.  

If you are interested, or know of anyone that needs them,  
please contact the office or Melissa Smith at 251-709-3096. 

Regional Prayer Summit:  
A Call to Prayer for 

 Pastors and Prayer Warriors  
Seeking Revival 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dauphin Way Baptist Church 
September 17 @ 10:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Led by Dr. Bill Eliff of Little Rock, AR 

 
Event is free and lunch is provided.  

To register or for more information go to 
https://evangelizeal.org/event 

 
 
 
 
 

COUNSELING AVAILABLE IN OUR OFFICE 
Jason Reasor, Pathways Professional Counseling 

Call (866) 991-6864 to make an appointment. 

Eastwood Baptist 
Part-Time Youth  
Minister 
Email resume to: 
Ronniecriswell 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-234-0301 

Journey Church 
Worship Leader/
Minister 
Email resume to: 
Journeychurch2024 
@gmail.com 
 

Oyster Bay Baptist 
Part-Time Church  
Secretary 
20 hours per week 
Email  resume to : 
info@oysterbay.church 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

 
Email: 
office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  
www.baldwinbaptist.org   
251-945-5112  

Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 
Lana Nelson - Ministry Coordinator 

Positions  

Available 

https://www.google.com/search?q=pathway+christian+counseling&rlz=1C1CHBF_enUS849US849&oq=pathway+christian+cou&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqBwgAEAAYgAQyBwgAEAAYgAQyBggBEEUYOTIICAIQABgWGB4yCAgDEAAYFhgeMggIBBAAGBYYHjIICAUQABgWGB4yCAgGEAAYFhgeMg0IBxAAGIYDGIAEGIoFMg0ICBAA

